

September 24, 2013

P.O. Box 480090 Minneapolis, MN 55448

2013 Executive Board

President

Al Stauffacher Twin Cities Gateway

Vice President

Ellen Christopherson Sjoberg & Associates

Board of Directors

Tim Holtz Holtz Landscape & Irrigation

> Dan Butler **Butler & Associates**

Sarah Jordahl 21st Century Bank

Mel Aanerud

Lori Wawers All Event Party Rental and Supply

Dear Foundation Board:

The Board of Directors of the Ham Lake Area Chamber of Commerce has discussed the opportunity of an additional charitable gambling site at Blucy's in Blaine.

The Majestic Oaks/DKM Community Foundation

We appreciate our existing alliance with The Majestic Oaks/DKM Community Foundation. We have shown support to the Foundation through donations over the past years.

By working together to support community scholarships through the Foundation, we will further our relationship and be able to develop a longstanding partnership with the Foundation to support the youth in the community.

We intend to promote charitable gambling at Blucy's for funds that will be dedicated to the DKM/Majestic Oaks Foundation. Our current charitable gambling team of management and employees look forward to this opportunity. The Chamber also looks forward to offering additional employment opportunities as a result of an additional site.

Please contact me if you have any questions or would like additional information about the Ham Lake Area Chamber of Commerce.

Sincerely,

Wendy Renner **Executive Director** wendy@hamlakecc.org